
 

 
HÖRMANN	RAISES	£28,000	FOR	CANCER	CHARITY			

Hörmann	UK,	the	leading	door	manufacturer	based	in	Coalville,	has	raised	a	staggering	£28,000	in	just	

one	week	for	CLIC	Sargent,	the	UK’s	foremost	cancer	charity	for	children,	young	people	and	their	

families.	

During	Childhood	Cancer	Awareness	Month,	Hörmann	UK	launched	a	dedicated	one-week	campaign	to	

raise	vital	funds	for	its	charity	of	the	year	and	donated	£50	from	the	sale	of	every	domestic	and	

industrial	sectional	and	roller	door	ordered.	

The	charity	partnership	between	Hörmann	UK	and	CLIC	Sargent,	which	supports	almost	7,000	people	

each	year,	was	formally	launched	this	summer	and	a	number	of	fundraising	activities	are	planned	for	the	

coming	months,	including	a	London	to	Brighton	cycle	ride.		

With	a	care	network	of	more	than	200	members	of	staff,	which	includes	social	workers,	support	workers	

and	play	specialists,	CLIC	Sargent	is	on	hand	to	help	families	right	from	the	time	of	diagnosis.		The	charity	

offers	support	with	everything	from	providing	grants,	accessing	benefits	and	providing	free	

accommodation	close	to	hospital	to	help	ensure	that	life	with	cancer	can	be	as	stress	free	as	possible	for	

children	and	their	families.		

Speaking	of	fundraising,	Jessica	Southworth,	Fundraising	Engagement	Manager	at	CLIC	Sargent,	said:	

“We	are	overwhelmed	by	the	generosity	shown	by	Hörmann	UK	and	would	like	to	say	a	big	thank	you	to	

the	whole	team.		

“The	£28,000	will	make	an	incredible	difference	to	the	families	we	support.	It	will	allow	us	to	help	64	

young	people	and	their	families	cope	with	the	staggering	costs	of	cancer,	through	valuable	financial	

advice	and	grants,	or	provide	10	nights’	accommodation	for	80	families	in	our	Billy’s	Home	from	Home	

in	Nottingham.	We	can’t	put	into	words	how	grateful	we	are	at	CLIC	Sargent	for	this	level	of	

fundraising.”	

	



David	O’Mara,	Marketing	Manager	at	Hörmann,	commented:	“We	would	like	to	say	thank	you	to	all	of	

our	loyal	distributors	who	once	again	showed	their	support	and	got	behind	our	fundraising	efforts,	

which	resulted	in	raising	a	phenomenal	amount	of	money	for	our	charity	of	the	year.		

“We	look	forward	to	working	closely	with	the	CLIC	Sargent	team	for	the	next	6	months	and	helping	raise	

awareness	for	this	incredible	charity.”	

To	find	out	more	information	about	CLIC	Sargent	visit	https://www.clicsargent.org.uk/.	If	you	would	like	

to	donate,	please	visit	https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/H-rmann-UK-Ltd		 

		

ENDS-	

For	further	information	contact	Becky	Smith	or	Rosie	Daly	at	HROC	LTD	on	0121	454	9707	or	
email	hormann@hroc.co.uk.	

 


